
 
 
 
 

 

23rd January 2023 

 

DEAR VALUED BIDDERS, 

WE WRITE TO INFORM YOU THAT THE TENDER FOR RENOVATION WORKS OF YEI 
VOCATIONAL TRAINING INSTITUTE IN YEI RIVER COUNTY HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

A REVISED TENDER WILL BE PUBLISHED (RE-ADVERTISED) ON THE SOUTH SUDAN 
NGO FOURM’S WEBSITE IN THE COMING DAYS. 

 

TENDER TITLE: “INVITATION TO TENDER – RENOVATION WORKS - YEI VOCATIONAL 

TRAINING INSTITUTE – YEI RIVER COUNTY - FCA/SSUCO001/2023”  
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